
WSR 21-02-073
WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED RULES

GAMBLING COMMISSION
[Filed January 5, 2021, 3:26 p.m.]

The gambling commission would like to withdraw CR-102 WSR 
20-19-084, filed on September 16, 2020, proposing to amend WAC 
230-06-035 Credit, loans, or gifts prohibited, and 230-14-047 Stand-
ards for electronic video pull-tab dispensers, to accept credit cards 
as a payment method option for card games, pull-tabs, and bingo.

At their December 17, 2020, public meeting, commissioners chose 
to withdraw rule making at this time citing that there needed to be 
more analysis and stakeholder work on how the proposed rule may con-
tribute to problem gambling and a broader discussion on the role of 
credit cards used in the gambling industry.

Ashlie Laydon
Rules Coordinator
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